From:
 Manston Airport

 To:
 Manston Airport

 Subject:
 DCO Manston

 Date:
 04 July 2021 10:48:57

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to oppose the DCO plans for cargo hub at Manston. It would be a serious harm to carbon reduction targets and absolutely no need has been demonstated, Stansted has just agreed to 17.000 extra freight movements! Doubts of extra jobs promised and it would seriously harm the vigoursly growing Ramsgate tourism economy and bourgening employment there, as well as the devasting effect on the health of so many, especially children.

Yours faithfully,	
Margot Bandola.	